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I am opposed to the introduced bill that would take away mail in voting. As a disabled 

person, voting by mail has been essential for me to ensure my vote gets submitted. I 

would not be able to stand in line for hours to vote. A lot of Oregonians would not be 

able, either. To have to take time away from work or home would be so difficult. This 

bill would allow the government to begin shuttering polling places, redistricting, and 

tampering with machines such that vote counts would go down or even be changed. I 

am against this blatant attempt at voter suppression, and ask that my representatives 

are also.  


